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Dear Sir/Madam
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Secretary:

I wish to make a submission to the Committee.

Minister Garrett in his address to the House of Representatives for the second reading of the Bill spoke of

"recognizing artists' contribution to our economy, community and identity". To do this the legislation must

be straightforward, cost effective to administer, and consistent with international standards.

The Government's legislation does NOT meet these criteria.

If introduced in its current form it will

« deprive a whole generation of Australian artists of significant resale royalty

benefits.

» not be recognized by other countries operating resale schemes

« be too complex to administer

For the scheme to be effective it must be applied to all resale's which occur after the legislation comes into

effect.

As a prominent Australian artist I urge the Government to make this important change to

the legislation and introduce a resale royalty right which delivers significant benefits to

Australian artists.

Yours Sincerely

Pippin Drysdale


